
  LOST

 

30 Dec. 2022 @ Westfield Stratford City, London,
E20, UK 

We lost this Disney / Marvel Baby Groot soft toy around 5:45pm on Friday 30th
December, we think he was left behind at the seating area outside ASK Italian on the
top floor or Westfield Stratford City (near the Vue Cinema). My son is autistic and
very upset about losing this special toy (Becky, 30 Dec. 2022) 

Please contact me online:   http://wbmsg.co/0h0aw1 

Lost & Found Teddy Bear
https://posts.whiteboomerang.com/lostted
dy
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